
																								
	
	

11	January	2016	
	

	

Minister	Prak	Sokhonn	
Ministry	of	Posts	and	Telecommunications	of	Cambodia	
Kingdom	f	Cambodia	

	

Dear	Hon.	Minister	Sokhonn,	

Thank	you	for	submitting	an	expression	of	interest	from	Cambodia	to	join	the	
Governmental	Advisory	Committee	(GAC)	at	the	Internet	Corporation	of	Assigned	
Names	and	Numbers	(ICANN).		

On	behalf	of	the	GAC,	I	welcome	Mr.	Mao	Neang	as	the	appointed	representative,	
Mr.	Rapid	Sun	as	the	alternate	representative	for	Cambodia	to	the	Committee.	

I	look	forward	to	meeting	Cambodia’s	representatives	at	the	next	GAC	meeting,	
which	will	take	place	in	Marrakech,	Kingdom	of	Morocco,	from	5th	to	10th	March	
2016.	

For	further	information	regarding	the	GAC,	please	visit	the	GAC	website	at	
http://gac.icann.org.	

I	remain	at	your	disposal	and	for	any	logistical	questions	concerning	the	GAC,	please	
address	them	to	the	GAC	Secretariat	at	gacsec@gac.icann.org.	

Best	regards,	
Yours	sincerely,	
	
	

	
	
Thomas	Schneider	
Chair,	Governmental	Advisory	Committee	
	


